

## สมาคมอุตสาหกรรมยานยนต์ไทย THE THAI AUTOMOTIVE INDUSTRY ASSOCIATION

Ref. T.A.I.A. 079/2021

October 4th, 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: Announcement for the New President of The Thai Automotive Industry Association

Pursuant to our Board Meeting on September 30<sup>th</sup>, 2021, we are pleased to inform you that **Mr. Suwat Supakandechakul** has been appointed as **new President** of The Thai Automotive Industry Association, superseding incumbent during 2020-2022. He will be taking up his responsibilities from Oct 1<sup>st</sup>, 2021.

Mr. Suwat Supakandechakul was associated with Toyota Motor Thailand Company Limited and has been appreciated for his exemplary work and humble nature. He worked in various capacities in the past and handled responsibly.

On behalf of the new President, we promise to work with same vigor and enthusiasm for automotive industry, nationally and globally, for the betterment and growth. We look forward to continuing cooperation between our organizations in future.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Atthawit Techawiboonwong

Secretary General

The Thai Automotive Industry Association